
Officials Needed !
 Since 2000 the sports of Track & Cross Country have seen 

more than a 20% decline in registered officials.

ROLE
YOUR

Visit ohsaa.org/officiating/permits.
Submit application and payment of $65.
Study & take the online test.
Contact a local secretary. 
Attend required local and state 

Begin officiating, make your own 

Application & testing can take place year
round for track officials! 

      educational meetings each year. 

      schedule and have fun.

COACHES CAN 
HELP BY:

Inviting officials to your parent meetings 

Encouraging parents, volunteers, and 

Promoting sportsmanship at parents meetings. 
Ensure people are aware of the valuable role 

Be a good host.

       to talk about the need for officials. 

       students to become a registered official. 

       officials play in fair and safe competition. 

NOW!
REGISTER 


